
Dear Holiday Park Sprout, Grow, and Learn Zone, 
 
It is a pleasure to inform you that you have been selected to receive a 2016 
Fiskars Project Orange Thumb grant! Check out your name alongside all the 
other recipients currently featured on Fiskars.com. 
We received many strong applications this year, but we were particularly 
impressed with the way you presented your thoughtful garden plan and desire for 
community involvement. 
 
As a grant recipient you will receive a Fiskars toolkit, which includes rakes, 
shovels and loppers among other items for a total value of $1,500. You will also 
receive a $2,000 gift card to be used on goods for your garden. The gift card 
should be used on goods for your garden, such as plant, soil, mulch or wood. 
We ask that grant recipients hand in a final report that summarizes the 
development, execution and future plans for the garden at the end of the growing 
season. The report and all garden receipts totaling $2,000 should be submitted 
(via mail or email) by Monday, October 31, 2016. 
 
As a reminder, grant recipients are also encouraged to share updates from the 
garden on Fiskars’ Facebook page. Updates posted in the form of videos, 
pictures and text are all great. 
 
Before we can start sending the gift cards and tools, we will need you to submit a 
W-9 form for U.S. recipients or W-8 for Canadian recipients. The sooner you are 
able to return the form, the sooner we can start sending you supplies. 
 
We look forward to working with you to help you achieve your community 
gardening goals. 
 
 

 

http://www2.fiskars.com/Community/Project-Orange-Thumb
https://www.facebook.com/fiskarsamericas/?brand_redir=295372590600982

